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Anne Arundel County Department of Inspections and Permits 
will Require Stormwater Best Management Practices       

“Hand-Off” Meetings  

The proper design and construction of an engineered Stormwater Best 
Management Practice (BMP) is essential to its ability to detain runoff and 
adequately remove pollutants from the stormwater. Equally important is 
the proper operation and upkeep of such a facility. Proper maintenance 
will not only increase the expected lifespan of the facility, but will also 
improve aesthetics and property value.  

Effective December 1, 2021, the Anne Arundel County Department of 
Inspections and Permits will require BMP “Hand-Off” meetings.  These 
meetings will include the development Homeowner Association (HOA), 
the developer and County staff after BMP as-built drawings have been 
approved. 

The purpose of Hand-Off meetings is to help ensure HOAs have 
necessary information about the BMPs they will be owning and 
maintaining.     

For specific information please refer to the Hand-Off memo and bulletin. 

Question should be forwarded to Raghu Badami, Engineer Manager at 
410-222-6137 or ipbada78@aacounty.org.
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https://www.aacounty.org/departments/inspections-and-permits/blue-notices/21-17-memo.pdf
https://www.aacounty.org/departments/inspections-and-permits/blue-notices/21-17-bulletin.pdf



